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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson, Headteacher 

Word and Grammar of the Week 
 
We thought we would share our word and grammar 
of the week with you, so that you can further help 
your children with their English skills: 
 

I’m so glad it’s Friday.  
not 

I’m so glad its Friday. × 

Word of the Week 
loquacious 

 
 

 
 

Coat Collection 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated their old coats 
and winter wear for charity.  Your generosity will 
make a huge difference around the world to people 
less fortunate than ourselves.  Thank you once again. 
 

Poetry at Mellers 
 
Don’t forget that today Dominic Berry, our regular 
visiting poet, is in school for the day.  We hope you 
enjoyed his assembly this morning, he will also be 
selling his books after school; all his books are £7.00 
to buy.   
 

    
 Safety Surface on the Trim Trail  

 
I’m sure you will agree that the new safety surface 
beneath the trim trail looks really smart.  It will make 
playing on that equipment much safer.  A reminder 
though that if children play on the trim trail either 
before or after school they are doing so whilst being 
their parents’ responsibility; therefore school is not 
liable for any injuries that occur at those times. 
 
Meanwhile the new artificial grass in the nursery 
playground is coming on nicely; it will make such a 
lovely difference for those little children and their 
outdoor learning. 
 
 The Book People Bus is coming to Mellers!  
 
We are thrilled to tell you that next Thursday, 27th 
June the Book People are bringing their book bus to 
school.  They will be selling really good value books 
from the bus, which will be up on the tarmac area 
behind the new key stage 2 hall.  Make sure you call 
in and grab some bargains; they make great gifts for 
birthdays and dare we say it…..Christmas!!! 
 
 

 

Food Bank at Mellers 
 
Our school food bank is in need of more donations!  
Please bring any non-perishable foods like cereals, 
pasta, rice, tinned foods etc to reception if you can.  
Those families in crisis also need toiletries too, so if 
possible please have a sort out at home and bring in 
any unused shampoos, soaps, nappies or sanitary 
products; they will really make a difference to 
someone in the future.  Thank you for being so kind 
and generous, these are real Mellers qualities! 

Miss Lin’s Leaving Assembly  
 
Don’t forget to join us tomorrow, Friday 21st June at 
9am for our assembly to say goodbye to Miss Lin. We 
will be celebrating all things Chinese. We look 
forward to seeing you all! 
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